Task Force Meeting Notes 12/8/2020

-_—

DHHS New Guidance Consideration (for close contacts and those who traveled) -
a. Decreasing quarantine period from 14 to 10 days
b. Meghan Young - Our DHHS representative (Boudu) shared that we should
continue to use the 14 day period because we are not able to socially distance
c. Dave - we should continue to follow CDC guidelines
d. Melanie - social emotional impact should be considered
e. The group decided to stay with the 14 day period
2. Face Coverings - Gaiters
a. We currently allow
b. Single vs. multi layer gaiters
c. (Bill Nye Tik Tok - face coverings)
d. Let's do a PSA to educate kids/families about two layer gaiters
3. Students Meeting Expectations - in not how to get staff to support
a. It takes everyone - be consistent
b. Should we survey students and staff about whether they believe expectations are
being followed?
i.  Whatis going well? What are your concerns?
ii. Be sure to share results
iii.  How are the remote Fridays going?
4. Future conversation/agenda items:
a. How many kids are in-person still? Tipping point re: staff, students.
b. Cleaning/sanitization schedule
c. Weather shifting - implications
d. Re-entry and exit at end of semester (1/27); especially important for hs
5. Melanie gave a shout out to HS administrators. Also, way to go Susan at EMS!
6. Facilities update: new hire at EES; disinfecting is the top priority; Joe will send out an
email update to all staff; put in a ticket if plexi breaks

Next meeting: January 5th, 2021 at 3:30



